
9
th

 Grade CCR and 

10
th

 Grade Registration Information 

2013-2014 
 

Wednesday, March 20: Assembly. Both Timpanogos and Pleasant Grove High school counselors will 

be coming to talk about and distribute registration materials to students from 10:10-11:00. THS students 

will be in the auditorium, and PGHS students will be in the cafeteria.  Parents are invited to attend with 

their student. 

 
Monday, March 25:  Students who live in Pleasant Grove or Lindon are scheduled to attend Pleasant 

Grove High next year. If you would like to attend Timpanogos High instead, please pick up and complete 

an “out-of-area” form from PGHS and then return it to THS by Monday, March 25
th

. 

 

Thursday, March 28: Timpanogos High on-line registration will open at 3:30 for 10
th
 grade 

registration. 

 

Thursday, April 11:  Pleasant Grove High on-line registration will open at 3:30 for 10
th
 grade 

registration. 

 

Thursday, April 18 (A /Day) & Friday, April 19 (B/Day): Students attending Timpanogos and 

Pleasant Grove High next year, will have their individual CCR with a high school and/or Oak Canyon 

counselor in the Media Center during their World Studies class. Parents are encouraged to attend. 

 

 

 

Please ask your student which period he/she has World Studies! 

 
 

Thursday 4/18 A/Day Friday 4/19 B/Day 

A/1 7:45 - 9:05 B/1 7:45 - 9:05 

A/2 9:10 - 10:25 B/2 9:10 - 10:25 

ALL STUDENTS WILL HAVE FIRST LUNCH ON THESE TWO DAYS 

A/3  11:35 - 12:50 B/3 11:35 - 12:50 

A/4 12:55 - 2:15 B/4 12:55 - 2:15 

 

 
 

If you have any questions, please call the counseling office at 801-610-8139 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


